
 

Opening of the Joint Technical Secretariat Branch Office in Uzhhorod 

Press Release 

Official opening ceremony of the Joint Technical Secretariat Branch Office will be held in 

Uzhhorod on September 28, 2010. 

The JTS Branch Office in Uzhhorod will support the Joint Technical Secretariat in the process 

of implementation of the information and visibility plan of the Programme. The JTS Branch 

Office in Uzhhorod will be informing the potential beneficiaries and all other interested 

persons about the Hungary Slovakia-Romania-Ukraine ENPI Cross-border Cooperation 

Programme 2007-2013, its funding possibilities and priorities, activities planned under the 

Programme.  

 

   The JTS Branch Office will be located in Uzhhorod at 60 Sobranetska Street. The operation 

of the JTS Branch Office will be performed by 2 experts: Mr. Volodymyr Navrotskyi and 

Mrs. Natalia Likholyot. 

The Programme itself is to promote activities with the support of the European Union which 

will lead to a more intense and deeper social and economic cooperation between regions of 

Ukraine and regions of Member States sharing common border. 

 

Contact persons: 

Navrotskyi Volodymyr: +38 095 6422006 

Natalia Likholyot: +38 050 9443422 

 

 

September 28, 2010. 


